Dear OBYG Families,

I hope you are having a happy new year! I am thrilled to be planning for summer 2023 at Ocean Beach Youth Group. Camp will run from **June 26th to August 18th**. Please go directly to your <u>parent</u> <u>dashboard</u> to register.

Our team can't wait to see staff, campers, and families gathered on the decks of Windswept. This will be my 20th summer at camp! Wow! It brings a smile to my face when I think about spending another 8 weeks in my favorite place, watching new friendships blossom, participating in our lively traditions, and making OBYG memories that will last a lifetime.

We are busy creating a plan for a unique summer experience that offers all of the OBYG programs you know and love. This season we will once again offer an **extended day** for our littlest campers. Parents can sign up 3 and 4-year-olds for a full day session and they will return at 1 PM with the rest of camp. **Nursery campers are not eligible to enroll in Lunch Bunch for our 2023 season.**

Please visit <u>OBYG.org</u> or your <u>parent dashboard</u> to register today. In keeping with past years, we will continue to offer the following:

- We are offering a 5% early bird discount until April 1st.
- We are committed to making the OBYG experience available to everyone through our scholarship program. Please apply here.
- It is mandatory to have an up-to-date **Medical Form** on file for each camper prior to starting camp. Campers will not be able to start camp without their completed medical forms.
- When you register, you can also purchase a camp t-shirt, backpack, or sweatshirt.

We have rolling enrollment to offer flexibility for changing summer plans, but in order to help us plan and staff properly, we ask that you please don't wait until the last minute to register. We will continue to have an **administrative fee for anyone registering after 3 PM on the Friday before a new weekly session begins.**

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us via email at oceanbeachyouthgroup@yahoo.com. Stay safe, healthy and warm! I look forward to seeing you all in Ocean Beach very soon \odot .

Sincerely,
Sophie Pollak
Camp Director